
Thank you for taking time to read our update and thank you for your continued support 

I am very thankful that we had an opportunity to take our kids to the first Youth Conference they 

have ever been to at FBC Hammond. The preaching was solid and it was exciting to have them there. 

I also thank God for Missions University. I learned a lot and got to fellowship with brethren who 

serve God all over this globe. We are back in Thailand after 9 days and are now preparing for the 

Mastermind. 

It was great to catch up with so many friends. Thank you for taking your time to spend with us. The 

past 10 days have been incredible. 

Please continue to pray for our building program. We are painting and getting the floors buffed. We 

are also purchasing chairs. 

Please pray for the finances to be given so we can be able to make our payments every month. I 

know God will provide but I have no idea how. 

Thank you again for your sacrifices that you have made for our ministries here in Thailand! 

 

God Bless! 

 

Eddie Arold 

Romans 6:18 
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